2024-25 Reed College - Notification of Student Rights under FERPA

The Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA) is a federal law that governs
the release of and access to student education records. FERPA affords eligible students
the following rights with respect to their education records:

1. The right to inspect and review your education records within 45 days after Reed
College receives a request for access:

If you wish to inspect and review your academic records, you should
submit a written Request to Inspect and Review Academic Records (form
available in the Office of the Registrar.) If you wish to inspect and review
your student life records, you should submit a written Request to Inspect
and Review Student Life Records (form available in the Student Life
Office.) In either case, you must specify the particular record(s) you wish
to inspect. Contact the Office of the Registrar if you are unsure whether
the records you wish to inspect are academic or Student Life records.

2. The right to request the amendment of your education records if you believe they
are inaccurate, misleading, or otherwise in violation of your privacy rights under
FERPA:

A student should submit a written Request to Amend Education Records
(form available in the Office of the Registrar), clearly identifying the part of
the record you want changed and specifying why it should be changed.
The Office of the Registrar will notify you in writing of the College’s
decision with regards to your request. If you do not agree with the
College’s decision, the Registrar will advise you regarding appropriate
steps to request an appeal.
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o Photograph(s) and/or video footage
o Date and place of birth
o Most recent educational institution attended

As a matter of institutional practice, Reed College does not release

Directory Information to third parties upon request, except as required by
law.

Please note that you have the right to withhold the release of your

Directory Information. Submit a Request to Block the Release of Directory
Information (form available in the Of






Questions concerning FERPA should be referred to the Office of the Registrar. More
details about your rights and Reed College’s policies/practices related to FERPA are
available on the Office of the Reqistrar’s website.

Jason Maher
Registrar

Reed College
maherj@reed.edu
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